

Dr. Katherine Zappone, T.D., Minister for Children & Youth Affairs, Department of Children and Youth Affairs, Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50-58 Baggot Street Lower, Dublin 2. D02 XWI4,

21st February, 2019

Our Ref: M61565

Re: Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 20th February, 2019

Dear Minister Zappone,

I write on behalf of the Elected Members who at the Clondalkin Area Committee meeting held on 20th February, 2019, passed the following motions:

"That this area committee agrees that an increase in youth service funding for the Clondalkin and Lucan area is urgently required. Funding has not been restored since significant cutbacks during the recession and with an increase in population services are inadequate for the current and projected needs. We call on the Government to immediately restore and increase funding."

I would be obliged for your comments and response as soon as possible to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Feoneadh Murphy,
Senior Staff Officer.

An Roinn Leanaí agus Gnóthaí Óige Department of Children and Youth Affairs



25 February 2019

Ms Feoneadh Murphy South Dublin County Council County Hall Tallaght

Dear Murphy

On behalf of Dr Katherine Zappone TD, Minister for Children and Youth Affairs, I wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your letter concerning youth service funding. Your correspondence is receiving attention and a further reply will issue as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

MGan Mc Downott

Private Secretary to Minister Katherine Zappone TD